
The Lions made-it even 
number four in as many 
starts Friday, October 6 
at the expense of the 
Wildcats of Columbia 
Falls 41-0.

Early in the first 
quarter defense was the 
main factor as neither 
team could move the ball 
Then the Wildcat defense 
began to coll^Kped..As 
the Lions had a fairlyy 
‘easy time.

In.-the latter -portion 
of h'he . first wquarter 
Cody Stark scored the 
extra point and Eureka 
led 7-0.
0n the kick-off Falls 

fumbled and Ralph Mitch
ell beat everyone to the 
loose bajl as the Lions 
took over and started a- 
nother drive. Early in 
the-rsecond period Cody 
found 20 yards worth of 
running room for the 
second score. He ddded 
the extra point, ' Lions 
14, Falls 0.
Falls then tried the 

ai.r, but Cody picked off 
a. Falls pass and raced
40- yards to pay dirt,
•ody’s toe again got the 
point and Eureka led 2i- 
0 .
-After a bad Columbia

Falls' kiek the Lions a- 
gain got possession and 
on. the first piay Cody 
raced around left and 
for 20 yards and .6 more 
points. He cut the up= 
rights again and the 
Lions led 20-0.

On the kick-off to 
start the second half 
Monty Stark raced up 
field and was to the 
Falls 35 before he could 
be st' pped. The Lions 
kept right on going and 
Cody capped .the drive 
scoring from one yard 
out. He missed the point 
try and Eureka led 35-0.
Then in the fourth per

iod half-back Harold 
Newton flipped a short 
pass to Ralph Mitchell 
and the big ^sophomore 
end out ran the remain
ing defenders for the 
score. Cody kicked the 
extra point to end the 
scoring, The Lions won
41 -  0 .

FHL3H LC jil

The Eureka Frosh foot
ball team was defeated 
Monday October 9, by a 
larger Whitefish reser
ver team 26-r7.

The visitors scored 
one in the second quart-’ 
er on a 40.yard drive 
for 6 points. The half
time score was still in 
their favor, 6-0.
Early in the third 

period another Whitefish 
drive was begun. They 
traveled 60 yards before 
finding paydirt. The ex
tra point was good and 
they led 13-0.*

The Frosh then began a 
drive. Scott Ingram fou
nd. some running room- 
outside and . raced 50 
yards for their only 
touchdown. Fhilip Dick
inson ran the extra poi
nt- and Eureka trailed 
13-7.
The Whitefish eleven 

stormed right back and 
scored another touchdown 
as the quarter ended. 
They collected one more 
touchdown in the fourth 
quarter and won by a 
score of 26-7.

L i e  n s  Lose  
F i r s t  G a m e

The Lions lost their 
first game of the season 
as the Poison Pirates 
downed the Eureka eleven 
32-14.

The Lions took the op
ening kick-off and mar- 
',v>ed down to the 10 yard 
Li&e - Hare Randy ‘Schorm.- 
erhorn rolled out to his 
left, found a hole and 
raced into :the end zone 
unmolested.

However the play was 
nulified because of a 
holding penalty and in
stead of 6 prints the 
Lionq had a 3rd down and 
;2 5 to" go situation. The 
:Lions were unable to 
'score and---the— P-irsrko&

took over.
A long run and some 

qqick open plays put the 
Pirates on *. the
Eureka 30 yard line. Tom 
Farell, the Poison, quart
erback, flipped a pass- 
downfield where end’Don 
Husling took it for the 
six ponts. The- conver
sion was no good and the 
Pirates led 6-0.
Early in the second 
period Cody Stark inter
cepted a Pirate pass on 
the Poison 25 yard line.
A p'ass from Randy Scheie 
merhorn to Monty Stark 
put the ball on ‘.the 5 
yard line. On the next 
play Monty cracked in 
for the touchdown. Cody 
booted the extra point 
and the Lions led 7-6.
The Dureka* defensive 

unit could not get the 
Pirates stopped as they 
marched downfield. Far
ell then tossed, to Jim 
Brown for the second 
Pirate score. Fred Black 
kicked the "extra point, 
and Poison led at half
time 13-.7.
Then on the kick-off 

to* open the second half, 
Poison halfback Mike 
Holmes raced the ball 
back 75 yards for the 
touchdown. Black booted 
the point again and Poi
son led 20-7.
The Lions then started 

to drive when-Cody Stark 
carrying the bail march
ed 00 yards before he 
smashed over from the 6 
yard line. He booted the 
kick and cut the lead to 
six points. Poison 20 , 

""Eureka, 14. '
The Ftelsftn .boys kept 

right rn going as they 
started 'nether drive 
and ended it with Holmes 
scoring from the 10 yard 
line. The extra point 
w s  no good and Poison 
led 26-14.
The Lions- went to the
air to fight th’eoclook 

but. a pass was intercept 
ed and- before the Poisoncont.


